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GAS PRICE TASK FORCE MEETS TO ADDRESS CACHE VALLEY                   

PRICE DIFFERENCE 
 

LOGAN, UTAH - Cache County Executive David Zook today met with members of the Gas 
Price Task Force.  Zook organized the committee to investigate why area gas prices are 
consistently higher than those in neighboring counties.  The diverse committee has spent the 
past several weeks researching the issue. 
 
“Our residents are dealing with unprecedented inflation and the last thing they need is higher 
gas prices,” said County Executive David Zook. “I’m asking this Task Force to investigate why 
Cache Valley residents are forced to pay more for gas than people just over the mountain in 
Brigham City.” 
 
The Gas Price Task Force will release their final report in November. Members of the task 
force include an economist, gas station owner/operator, economic developer, auditor, and 
other citizens.   
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